
 
 

 

Willemstad – Netherlands Antilles, December 5th 2023 

 

As a result of global increases for marine fuels prices, Seacat will increase the 
combined BAF/ESF for 40ft containers (any type) to a new amount of U$ 
615/container, whilst for 20ft containers (any type) the new amount will be U$ 
307,50/container.  

This increased BAF will be effective as of January 5th 2024 on both the Moin-
Tampa as well as the Moin-Manatee service.  

 
 


